
I am writing to urge you to take steps to protect Vermonters' access to primary care by 

avoiding a funding cliff prior to adoption of the ahead model. It is already hard enough to 

gain access to primary care. Monthslong waiting lists, even for folks like me who know the 

number to the back line. Simply subtracting money from the system will worsen that 

problem and slow the health system benefits from later adoption of AHEAD. 

 

Thank you for considering it, and for your service! 
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